
From: Kelly Baffy <Kelly.Baffy@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 1:19 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Reporting gifts received on behalf of the City by the 48th ward office 

  

I am writing to report that the 48th ward office received the following gifts this week on behalf of the 

City for the public's enjoyment: 

• Cookies from Asian American Chamber of Commerce of IL. Value: $20.00 

• Dates from Christina Alkhatib. Value: $15.00 

Thank you, 

Kelly 

48th Ward Office of Alderwoman Leni Manaa-Hoppenworth 
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